
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER November 20th, 2020 

Hasbrouck Heights 

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians/Students, 

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians, 

We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to 

all of our parents, guardians, and community members for 

all that you do to make Hasbrouck Heights the wonderful 

community that it is.  Our children come to school (in-

person and virtual!) each day eager to learn and ready to 

take on new challenges, while at the same time, they con-

tinue to show respect for themselves and each other.   This 

is what makes Hasbrouck Heights a great place to learn and 

grow, and it all starts with you at home.  We are truly 

thankful for the opportunity to spend each day with your 

children. 

Let me be the first to wish everyone a HAPPY THANKS-

GIVING!  Unfortunately,  there will be no Friday Folder 

next week. 

 
  Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter 

@HHJrAviators 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

 November 23rd - Group A 
 November 24th - Group B 
 November 25th - Group B 
 November 25th: Single-Session 

Day (school day ends at 12:26pm) 
 Nov. 26th/ 27th: Thanksgiving 

Break/ No School 
 
 
 
 
 
 


